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SAVE THE DATE! 

November 7 

Club Meeting: 

Golden Corral 1145 

w/speaker 

November 8-9th 

GA District Meeting 

Dublin, GA 

November 21 

Education 

Meeting/Service 

Project 1145 Golden 

Corral 

November 21 

Service Project! Treat 

the Troops! 7pm 

VFW 

Helping Hands Project:  Cougar Corner needs Winter Coats! Please donate New or Gently 

Used coats for the elementary school students. All sizes for girls and boys are needed. The kids will 

need heavy coats for the winter and the hangers are running low.  We also are very low on some 

clothing.  We are in desperate need of Boys Jeans, sizes 5-12 and girls Jeans, sizes 5-12.  Girls 

short sleeve shirts are low as well, sizes 7-12. Feel free to deliver to Cumming Elementary School 

and take a peek at our Cougar Corner room. We have accomplished a lot, and everyone is very 

appreciative of our efforts. If you cannot get to the school to deliver, please feel free to contact 

Tammy @ 860-803-2747! 

President’s Message: 

Hello Civitans!  

A new Civitan Year has begun, and we have a very exciting one with 

many activities to look forward to and something for everyone. I am very 

happy to be serving this year as President; thank you for your confidence 

in me! We had a beautiful evening at the Installation Banquet on 

September 5th with Ryan Lastinger, Governor of GA District, installing 

our new officers. Congratulations to Anita Tucker, President Elect, Jena 

Yarborough, Secretary, Ruth Ingram, Treasurer, and Carol Heffler, Ann 

Raines, and Jason May, our new Board of Directors. We have new 

Members to Welcome to our Club, Anna Purcella Doll, Katherine Jones, 

Janine Dzyubanny and Jeff Jones. We will have Special Installation 

Celebrations for new members each quarter; why wait until the end of the 

Civitan Year! We have many upcoming Service Project Events ahead, 

including small Helping Hands Service Projects during many of our 

meetings. Our meeting on November 21st, we will be writing up Christmas 

Cards for our Military Soldiers deployed, then delivering them to the 

“Treat the Troops” Packing Event that same evening to ship along with 

their cookie packages. And, look forward to stuffing stockings for the 

Gentle Souls at our first meeting in December! October has been a very 

busy month for us, with the County Fair Sky Buckets October 3rd - 13th, , 

Special Olympics Pizza Party on October 18th and the Special Needs 

Halloween Trick or Treat Event on October 26th. Phew! Thank you 

everyone for all your hard work! We truly are “Champions of Service”; 

Let’s make this year Awesome!  

Best Regards,   

Tammy 
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 2019-2020 Board of Directors: 

President: Tammy Heffler 

Past President:  Diane Gilbert 

President-Elect:  Anita Tucker 

Secretary: Jena Yarborough 

Treasurer:  Ruth Ingram 

Chaplain: Kathie Stasko 

VP Jr. Civitan: *OPEN* 

Social Media: Kristi Woods 

Director: Ann Raines 

Director: Carol Heffler 

Director: Jason May 

*Do you have ideas or 

content you would like to 

share in this newsletter? 

Please email Rachel at 

rmcclure2004@yahoo.com 

so it can be included in the 

next newsletter! Feel free 

to share photos from 

events or recaps of our 

community outreach! 

* Sunshine Committee 

News: We are going to 

celebrate things differently! 

If you have some good 

news to share or need our 

club to send some sunshine 

your way in the form of 

prayers or positive 

thoughts please email 

Rachel!  

Upcoming Events: 

• Please remember we are now on Facebook AND Instagram!  

Follow us and encourage your friends and family to do the 

same by sharing and commenting on our posts. Find our page 

by searching “Cumming Civitan Club”! 

• Visit and share our *NEW* Website! www.cummingcivitan.com  

• 1st Quarter dues of $100** (for Oct/Nov/Dec) are due and can 

be given to Treasurer Ruth Ingram at meetings or mailed to 

Cumming Club, P.O. Box 2171, Cumming, GA  

30028.   

Sunshine Committee News:  

• Please keep Ruth Ingram in your thoughts and prayers as 

she continues chemo treatments! 

• Please send prayers and well wishes to Linda Walraven as 

she continues healing from heart surgery! 

• Please send prayers to Marcie and Paul Kreager as they 

face personal challenges ahead! Help us send them peace 

and comfort! 

Quote the of Month: 

Alone we can do so little: 

together we can do so 

much. 

-Helen Keller  
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Here we Grow Again…… 

Welcome to our newest members of Cumming Civitan Club!  Thank you to 
our very own Governor Elect, Kelly Warren for Installing these newest 

Civitans! 

   

                                                                    



 

 

            

       

 Above Left: Cumming Civitan members Dianne and Tammy working the 

sky buckets!  Above Right: anne taking tickets and enjoying a cooler day 

at the fair! Below Left: govenor elect kelly warren awards carol 

heffler with her vip pin! Below Right: new club president tammy heffler 

leads our club meeting!  

           


